HB 1468 -- Peace Officer Safety Alerts
Sponsor: Higdon

This bill requires the Amber Alert System Oversight Committee to
adopt, prior to January 1, 2013, the criteria and procedures
necessary to expand the current Amber Alert System to provide
peace officer safety alerts for the location and identification
of any person who has assaulted or injured a licensed peace
officer and has fled the scene.
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